
Cohaus 
 

Come celebrate the past, present and future of 
this site 

 
Open House at 11 Surrey Crescent 

Sunday 19 May 
1 – 2.30 pm 

 
 
The villa will soon be moved 30m to the top of Browning Street. 
Since 1890, the villa has provided shelter to many people through 
its life as Fairhaven Maternity Hospital, Fairleigh Maternity 
Hospital, and Fairleigh Lodge residential care home. Moving the 
villa is the first step in preparing for the construction of Auckland’s 
first urban Cohaus, which will be home to twenty households.  
 
Come for a cup of tea and share memories about the villa, the 
people who were born or lived here over the last 130 years, and to 
celebrate the next step towards Cohaus.  
  
Please share this invitation with your neighbours, and anyone you 
know who has a connection to the villa at 11 Surrey Crescent. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
More info at www.cohaus.nz  


